
                  

                       

                                

                                         GURDWARA SAHIB YISHUN   
                                                 601, Yishun Ring Road, Singapore 768684. Tel: 67534607              

26th November 2024 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 

Dear Sadh Sangat Ji, 

 

Updates on Recent Events 

1. Bandi Chhor Divas – 31st October 2024 

The Avtar Purab of Guru Nanak Dev Ji and Diwali celebrations were observed this month with great 

reverence and support of Sangat.  

 

2. Yishun Sikhs Family Day @ Sembawang Park – 2nd Nov 2024 

 

The Family Day was successfully organised on 2nd Nov at Sembawang Park. It was well attended. The 

general feedback was very positive, with all participants enjoying   immensely  the various activities 

organised and  members looking forward to the MC organising such events more often, especially so 

with activities arranged for both the seniors as well as our youth. The MC extends its appreciation 

and thanks to the organising team for their hard work in making it a special day for all the participants.  

              

 

3. Bowling tournament – 15th Nov. 
 
Our Gurdwara Sahib team took part in a bowling tournament arranged by Nee Soon GRC Racial and 
Harmony Circle. It allowed for our members to interact with representatives from various religions in 
our Singaporean community. We thank the team members for their enthusiasm and active 
participation.  



            

 

Forthcoming Activities 

4. Renovation Works 
The renovation works to extend the Washing Area behind Kitchen has started. It will include increase 
in washing area, more washing/cooking amenities and shelter throughout; and gradually extended 
to pebble wash tiling of the pavements/drains all-round the temple as well as retiling of washing area 
and front lobby area. While we are striving to minimise disruption to our Gurdwara programmes, we 
apologise for inconvenience caused, if any. 
 

5. Rehan Sabai Kirtan – 31st December 24 
 
The annual New Year Eve Rehan Sabai Kirtan will be held at Gurdwara Sahib Yishun on 31st Dec. The 
programme will include recitation of Rehras Sahib Path and Sukhmani Sahib along with Kirtan. We 
encourage the Sangat to participate as much as possible and receive utmost joy. More details will be 
provided in due course. 
 

6. Dry Ration Donations  
 
The MC of Gurdwara Sahib Yishun extends our heartfelt thanks to all donors who have been actively 
contributing dry rations every month. May Waheguru Ji bless them and fulfil their wishes. 

        

7. Programme for December 2024 
 
A copy of the programme for the month of December is attached. 

 

Yours In Sewa, 

Sewadars 

Gurdwara Sahib Yishun 


